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WAITLIST PROCESS 

Background Information 

 As mentioned in the early stages of our National Catholic Youth Conference (NCYC) 2025 pilgrimage 
planning process, spaces on the pilgrimage are limited. As a result, the Office of Evangelization & Catechesis 
has a waitlist process in place for those pilgrims who are interested in participating in NCYC 2025 but were not 
registered before spaces filled. 

Deadline 

 THE DEADLINE TO ADD PILGRIMS TO THE WAITLIST IS JUNE 1! There are a limited number of spaces on 
the waitlist so it may close before June 1. We recommend adding pilgrims to the waitlist as soon as possible! 

Process 

Waitlist Registration (Online- RegFox)           

• You must have the name (first and last) and type (youth, young adult assistant, adult, or group leader) for each 

pilgrim you would like to add to the waitlist. 

We cannot guarantee pilgrims on the waitlist will be offered a space on our NCYC 2025 pilgrimage! Movement off of 

the waitlist will depend on any cancellations from already registered pilgrims.  

The Office of Evangelization & Catechesis will communicate via email with parish leaders regarding the status of those 

on the waitlist. 

Additional Information 

While there is great value in pilgrims participating in the National Catholic Youth Conference (NCYC) as a part of our 
diocesan pilgrimage, the National Federation for Catholic Youth Ministry (NFCYM), the organization that sponsors NCYC, 
provides other ways for high school young people to participate in NCYC. There is the opportunity for high school young 
people to participate in NCYC with their parents. If you have high school young people who are interested in 
participating in NCYC 2025, but who were not registered before spaces filled, this could be an alternative to the waitlist. 
PLEASE NOTE: If a high school young person and their parents decide to participate in NCYC 2025 as a family, all the 
arrangements associated with participating in the conference will be the responsibility of the family. The Office of 
Evangelization & Catechesis will not be responsible for these arrangements.          
 

https://oec.dor.org/youth-ministry/ncyc/2025portal/ 
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